
Notice for Ombudsman website and Facebook page   
 
Are you a nursing home resident having issues with the nursing home’s rules 
about visitors? 
 
Are you a family member, conservator, or caregiver of a nursing home resident 
having issues about the nursing home’s rules about visitors? 
 
Legal Services attorneys would like to hear from you.  We are investigating issues 
around visitation in nursing homes and would be interested in your experiences.   
 
If you live in the Hartford area, please call Lucy Potter/Janet Caraballo, (860) 541-
5062 or email Lpotter@ghla.org 
 
If you live in the New Haven area, please call Sheldon Toubman (203) 946-4811, 
ext. 1148 or email SToubman@nhlegal.org  
 
If you live outside of Hartford and New Haven areas, please call Joelen Gates 
(860) 786-6372 or email Jgates@ctlegal.org 
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